
5th FREE WORKSHOP 
Wednesday, August 30th 

 
 

Identifying Step One of Information Security 
Role-Based Training – Who Has 

Significant Security Responsibilities?  
 
 

Presented by:  National Institute of Standards and Technology Computer Security Division and 
the U.S. Department of State Information Assurance Training Team in collaboration with the 
Federal Information Systems Security Educators’ Association (FISSEA)  
 
Overview:  FISMA assigns the Chief Information Officer responsibility for ‘‘…training and 
overseeing personnel with significant responsibilities for information security …” (H. R. 2458—
52 (3) D).   One of the first steps in designing a role-based training program is to “identify your 
audience” – for this you will need to identify who within your organization has significant 
responsibilities for information security.  Please join us for an interactive discussion and sharing 
of ideas, thoughts, and experiences in how to answer this question.   
 
If you have already developed a methodology for determining significant security responsibilities, 
we would like you to share your ideas during the workshop.  Please contact Mark Wilson 
(mark.wilson@nist.gov) and Susan Hansche (hansches@state.gov) so we can include you on the 
agenda.   
 
Attendees:  Training professionals interested in or responsible for ensuring that role-based 
training requirements are met in an effective learning environment.  Attendees should be familiar 
with NIST or other federal guidance regarding information systems security, and related policies 
and procedures that have been developed by their agencies. 
 
Date:  Wednesday, August 30, 2006 
 
Location: National Institute of Standards and Technology 

 NIST Main Campus 
 Lecture Room A, Bldg 101 

100 Bureau Drive  
Gaithersburg MD 20899 

 
Time:  9:00am – 12:30pm 
 
Cost:  Free to FISSEA members! 
 
Attendance: Maximum, 30 people, first-come, first served 
 
You must pre-register by August 23, 2006 
 
To register, send your name, agency, position title, email address, and phone 
number to:  
Peggy Himes, peggy.himes@nist.gov (301) 975-2489 or  
Kim Letarte, 301-975-2920, kim.letarte@nist.gov 


